Susi, Denise

From: elisabeth lamar <elisabethlamar@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 4:42 PM

To: Susi, Denise

Subject: CRC PL13-0150

Dear Commissioners,

The Ventura Sierra Club serving western Ventura County respectively requests that you deny permit PL13-0150
(CRC) to drill 19 new oil wells in the fragile Upper Santa Paula Creek region. These proposed new wells will
impact the upper Santa Paula Creek Watershed and Santa Paula Creek itself. Santa Paula Creek is home to
federally protected steelhead trout. The proposed well drilling pads are within know endangered California
Condor habitat.

These along with other negative environmental impacts are more than enough reason to deny this project
because of the potential for major harm to be done to a fragile ecological region of our county.

Thank you,

Elisabeth Lamar, Chair

Ventura Sierra Club

County of Ventura
Planning Commission Hearing
PL13-0150
Exhibit G - Ventura Sierra Club E-mail



